April 14, 2005

To: Holly Mutual Water Homeowners
Re: Our 2005 Watering Schedules
We will begin delivering water on April 15, 2005. The schedule which

is included indicates the days and times water is available for your
gardens and lawn.

The watering schedule will be for 2 days per week and will vary in
hours based upon low and peak conditions. In other words, longer
hours when the weather is supposed to be hotter and drier; shorter
hours in the wetter, cooler months.

We are legally constrained as to the total amount of water we can use
each calendar year. If we abuse this, we lose the right to manage our
own well. Please take care to follow your schedule and report any
broken pipes or leaks you may notice. As we have mentioned
previously, the success of our system, including quantity of water and
good sprinkler head pressure, hinges on our ability to cooperate as a
community. Using the system on your off days and times reduces
your neighbors’ pressure and delivery, and also depletes the holding
tanks that allow continuous supply during the demand times.

Please be informed, again, that using Holly Mutual Water for water
features, swimming pools, ponds, washing vehicles, construction or
maintenance tasks is not allowed. The water is not treated to
sanitary standards and is solely intended for watering of vegetation
on your property.

Last year, we had excellent results and reliability, thanks to the efforts
of our engineering volunteer. He worked with our well maintenance
company and the result was stable, reliable delivery of water with
good pressure.

How to Contact Us




The Holly Mutual Water Company has a website, and we encourage
you to check the site for updates. That site is:

http://www.taom.com/~hollymutual

Please sign up for automatic-mail notification messages from us as
well. It is avery convenient method for us to communicate with
everybody. For registration, go to
http://www.taom.com/mailman/listinfo/hollymutual-announce

If you want to e-mail us, please send that to:
hollymutual@taom.com

We would like to get away from mailing out newsletters, but we will
continue mailing them so long as some people are not registered for

e-mail notification.

Also, we are looking for volunteers for our Water Board. Let us know
if you are interested in joining our team.

Sincerely, Jeanne Tubb, secretary, Holly Mutual Water Board



